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On May 5th the Dwight New York fifth grade had a trip to London, where 
we would stay in a host family’s house that had a son in Dwight School 
London. I got to stay with Matthew as my buddy and I got Jake and his 

brother Theo as Dwight London student. While we were in London we did a 
lot of cool things with the school, first of all we went to the London Eye, 
what was ok. After the London Eye we went to the Dungeon, what was 

really cool. After that we went to the British Museum and the Harry Potter 
tour. On Wednesday we went to the Jubilee Market, where we could buy a 
lot of things for our families and ourselves. And the last thing we did before 
leave was that we went to the Tower of London where we could see all the 

things that happened there, as torture and Ravens. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


